
Reception for Japan Self-Defense Forces Day 
 

On 23 June 2022, a reception was held at the Japanese Ambassador's residence 
to celebrate 68th anniversary of the foundation of the Japan Self-Defense Forces. The 
ceremony was attended by many guests including high ranking officers of Jordan Armed 
Forces and Defense Attachés and Military Attachés from the diplomatic corps in Amman.   

During the reception, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan 
delivered a speech, in which he introduced the current engagement in the Middle East 
Region conducted by Japan`s Ministry of Defense and Japan Self-Defense Forces and the 
development of Japan-Jordan defense cooperation and exchanges and appreciated the 
Government of Jordan for their great efforts and sincere commitment towards further 
enhancement of the strategic partnership between Japan and Jordan. In conclusion, he 
emphasized that the Embassy of Japan in Jordan will do its best to deepen and 
strengthen the bilateral relationship.  

 
 

 
 


